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ENVIRONMENT, COMMUNICATIONS AND THE ARTS REFERENCES

Enersy Efficient Homes Package (ceiling insulation)

The Australian Government notes the Senate Inquiry report into the Energy
Efficiency Homes Package.

Substantial analytical work relating to the safety programs has been recently released,
and the Government has publicly announced clear actions for program closure.

In addition, the Government has responded to the ANAO Audit Report into the Home
Insulation Program.





